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Rueil-Malmaison, 21 December 2005

Press release

VINCI completes its withdrawal from Mexican airport operations

VINCI has just sold its holding in SETA, which manages 13 airports in the north-east of Mexico.

The 34.25% holding has been sold to ICA, the leading Mexican construction group, which is
already a shareholder in SETA, for a total price of nearly $38 million.

This disposal marks VINCI's complete withdrawal from airport management in Mexico, following
the sale in 2004 of its holding in ITA, which manages airports in the south of Mexico.
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